Public Health fervice I-T John Spean

April 13, 1967

Mrs. Partridge Gilbert
604 West Tth Street
Bristow, Oklahoma

Dear Mrs. Gilbert:

Thank you very much for your nice letter, PFor you to take the
time to say "thanks" for our efforts on behalf of Mr, Spaan
means a lot, and I am deeply grateful for your thoughtful
gesture. I will continue to do everything that I can to be
helpful.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

CARL ALBERT, M, C,
Third District, Oklahoma



Repr. Carl Albert

Office of Majority Leader
Congress of the United States
Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Repr. Albert:

Thank you so much for all of your help in assisting us
to aid Mr. John Spaen in becoming executive officer in Okla.
City. I just read in a letter from three of the Indian
leaders what you have doue to help us and I just wanted to
wkite and thank you for this.

If you will please just give that final shove we would
most appreciate it.

Sincerely

mz )/

Partridge é/;bert
004 Viest Tth
Bristow, Okla.
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